
SALEM HIGH SCHOOL 
Student Announcements 

 April 12, 2023 
 

 
 
 

 
Tickets for the junior/senior prom are now on sale during lunch. Tickets are $10 before 
and $15 at the door. Don't forget, guest forms are now in Mrs. Taylor's classroom 117; 
these are due April 25th. For a reminder about the guest rules, please see the student 
handbook. 

 

 
Cheer Tryout packets for the 2023-2024 school year are available in Mrs. Hogan's room, Room 
138.  If you want to be a cheerleader NEXT year you must try out at this April Tryout.  You need 
a copy of your current physical and your tryout packet in order to try out.  
 
 

MEAL and A MOMENT will meet again Today, April 11th @3:30 in Dr. T's room. 
Please refer to your MEAL and a Moment Google Classroom for details! 
 
Boys basketball meeting this Friday, April 14th during Strive Time in Coach Patterson's room 
131 
 
All Honor Cord and Stole money must be paid in full to Mrs. Roos by no later than this Friday 
April 14th 
 
There will be a STUCO meeting in Miss. Rogers room (127) on Thursday, April 13 during strive 
time to discuss Powder Puff details and information, and other STUCO events that are coming 
up.  
 
Culture Club Members! Heads up - we have a meeting tomorrow during Strive Time. We will be 
discussing our in-house field trip and do assembly planning. See you in the library tomorrow! 
 
It's not too late to order your copy of the 2023 yearbook. The last day to order is May 31st. Go 
to www.jostens.com to order. Remember, no extra copies will be ordered and overrun copies are 
not guaranteed. 

http://www.jostens.com/

